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Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 10, 2019

TO: Honorable Lyle Larson, Chair, House Committee on Natural Resources
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3099 by Nevárez (Relating to standards for water management in certain areas.),

Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require Texas Water Development Board, in coordination with the Texas
Commission on Environmental Quality and Texas Parks and Wildlife Department, to adopt
standards for water management in certain areas of the state that meet criteria described in the bill.
The agencies do not anticipate a significant fiscal impact to accomplish the provisions of the bill.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 580 Water Development Board, 582 Commission on Environmental
Quality, 802 Parks and Wildlife Department
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